
General Meeting Minutes July 6, 2009 
 
Guest Speakers:  
Mike Curtis/Curtis Photography – Information regarding what they offer for 
team/individual photos – two week turnover, 10% kickback, team picture for 
each coach, don’t have to purchase a package – may order individual 
items… 
 

• Minutes for June 9, 2009 meetings approved. 
 
Treasurer’s Report: 
We have $2,000 less than last year for registration. 
See attached. 
 
President’s Report: 
Received a letter from Wadsworth City/Rob Peters requesting WASA to 
accommodate GSA. 
GSA teams – Approximately One U14, two U12, two U10, and two U9. 
City has front entrance of parking lot planned to be done – cost is 20K. 
Frank recommends pulling 30K from our savings to present city with a 
dollar amount. 
 

• Motion made to take 30K from our accounts to present to city. 
Motion made by Mike Skunza second by Jody Potts-Hayes. Dave for, 
Rick against, Sherri abstained. 

 
Vice President’s Report: 
Would like to create nicer fields by raising them and placing bleachers by 
them. 
 
Director of Rec.: 
Registration is in progress. Season begins August 22nd. 
 

 
 
 

 
 


